
 

 

 
Hello,  
 
April 1, 2024, is the start of our membership year here at ALIGN. We would like to invite current 
members to renew their membership for the 2024/2025 membership year and encourage those 
not current to join the upcoming ALIGN membership year. 
 
As a sector, we continue to deal with the ever-changing political landscape and the recovery of the 
sector workforce after the pandemic. We have continuously provided meaningful communications 
for our members with important updates and impacts for agencies. The ALIGN Board of Directors 
supports several sub-committees in discussing the challenges of the sector, exploring meaningful 
solutions, and setting plans to operationalize these solutions. Our priorities for the year are: 
 

• Continues government relations for both the child welfare and disabilities sectors;  
• Occupational Health and Safety; 
• Workforce resilience and 
• Advancing our Indigenous Cultural Understanding Framework (ICUF) and connecting with 

Indigenous communities.  
 

We work hard to provide training and advocacy for the whole child welfare and disabilities sector. 
We hope you have experienced the value of your ALIGN membership, and we look forward to 
having you as a member for another year. 
 
This year, we have decided to continue with our online membership platform for renewal. The 
ALIGN Board of Directors made some minor changes to the membership costs last year; please 
make sure that you take the time to review the new membership levels available for the best fit for 
your agencies and needs. Member benefits include free and unlimited job postings, event 
discounts, current and relevant information, research and resources, and a member certificate that 
you can display in your office.  
 
Please continue on our membership website below to renew or join ALIGN's 2024/2025 
membership or to find more information.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please get in touch with Carmen 
at carmenm@alignab.ca. 
 
We value your membership with ALIGN and look forward to another successful membership year!  
 
Sincerely  
 
 
Rhonda Barraclough 

Executive Director  
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